Ref. Ares(2020)1111524 - 21/02/2020

From: @shell.com

Sent: mercredi 27 novembre 2019 16:42

To: COZIGOU Gwenole (GROW)

Subject: Request for a meeting with Marjan van Loon, Shell President

Director of Shell Netherlands

Dear Mr. Cozigou,

I am writing to request a meeting with Marjan van Loon, President Director of Shell Netherlands on 10 December ahead of the POLITICO event on industrial decarbonisation "Going Green: Industry and the Transition to Net Zero Emissions" see link here, where both Marjan van Loon and yourself will be speaking.

We would very much welcome the opportunity to hear about the priorities for your work in DG GROW and share Shell's energy transition approach and investments.

By way of background, Shell supports a transition to climate neutrality in the EU by 2050 (see link to <u>speech</u> by Shell's CEO Ben van Beurden, delivered in Brussels on 9 July) and the swift development of a policy framework to implement this goal. In this context, Shell has the ambition to cut the net carbon intensity of the energy products we sell by around 50% by 2050, which is a rate of reduction consistent with the global goals of the Paris Agreement.

I would like to thank you in advance for your kind consideration of this request.

Kind regards,

Shell Companies EU Liaison Office

EU Transparency Register: 05032108616-26